
NEW YORK CITY WATER BOARD 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT in accordance with Section 1045-j (3) of the 

New York Public Authorities Law, on November 15, 2019, the New York City Water Board (the 

Board) will hold a public hearing concerning changes to certain rates to be incorporated into a 

revision of the Board’s currently effective Rate Schedule that would take effect on, or about, 

January 1, 2020.  The hearing will be held as follows: 

 

 

Manhattan 255 Greenwich Street 

Eighth Floor, Room 8-S1S2 

New York, NY 10007 

November 15, 2019 

Doors open at 8:30 a.m. 

Public Hearing at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 The Board will consider an increase of $1.08, per product, to the monthly rates for 

customers of the water and sewer Service Line Protection Plans, resulting in an annual 

charge for a water Service Line Protection Plan of $66.84, and an annual charge for a 

sewer Service Line Protection Plan of $114.60. 

 

All hearings are open to the public.  Anyone may attend or register to speak at the hearing, 

regardless of the borough in which s/he resides or in which his/her property is located.  Those who 

wish to testify at a hearing should contact the Board by email: nycwaterboard@dep.nyc.gov, 

telephone: (718) 595-3594, or mail: New York City Water Board, 59-17 Junction Boulevard, 8th 

Floor, Flushing, NY 11373, to register no later than 5:00 p.m. on the day before the hearing at 

which s/he wishes to testify.  Oral testimony will be limited to five (5) minutes duration.  A copy 

of any prepared or written statement may be submitted for the Board’s consideration at the above 

email or mailing address by 5:00 p.m. on November 14, 2019.   
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